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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Harrogate Rugby Foundation  
Tag Rugby  

Thursday 1.30pm - 2.15pm  
 
We are very excited to let you know about a great opportunity for your child. Aled Jones 
from the Harrogate Rugby Foundation will be running some fun tag rugby sessions. These 
will take place during school time on a Thursday afternoon with selected Year Five children. 
We are thrilled to be one of the schools involved in this new venture and know that the 
children will gain valuable skills from the sessions. Children will need to bring full PE kit, 
trainers and a water bottle into school each Thursday. 
   
Please note that if you have given permission for your child’s photos to be used on social 
media, Harrogate Rugby Foundation may re-post these. If you have any questions about 
this, please let me know.   
 
Many thanks. 
 
Michelle Smith  
PE Leader  
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